
STARS OF THE 
WEEK!

Reception
Oliver White

Year 1
Olivia Wright

Year 2
Isla Pennington

Year 3
Naomi Salvin

Year 4
Rufus Scott

Year 5
Hamza Azam

Year 6
Louise Taylor

KEY DATES
29th June

Year 5 trip to Inspire

30th June
Sports Day – Reception, 

Year 1 & Year 2

1st July
Sports Day – Years 3, 4 5 & 

6
5th July

Year 2 & 3 Camping

Friday 16th July
School closes for Summer

Friday 25th June 2021

GENERAL UPDATES AND NEWS
Sports Day
Reception –30/06/2021 (9:30) Year 1 & 2 – 30/06/2021 (13:30)
Year 3 & 4 – 01/07/2021 (9:30) Year 5 & 6 – 01/07/2021 (13:30)

We are allowing spectators but we must adhere to the social gathering rules and 
guidelines. In order to do this fairly and safely one ticket will be issued to each 
child. I appreciate this isn’t ideal but it is the only way we can safely allow people to 
watch the event.

Holiday Club
We are now in a position to offer the following days over the summer:
Tuesday 20th July, Wednesday 21st July, Thursday 22nd July, Tuesday 27th 
July, Wednesday 28th July, Thursday 29th July, Tuesday 3rd August, Wednesday 4th 
August and Thursday 5th August.
Club is open to all pupils from Reception to Year 6 and pupils who are due to start 
with us in September 2021. Our insurance means pupils from other Lancashire 
schools can also attend but we are not advertising this to a wider audience yet 
however if you have a relative or friend who is interested in a place please ask them 
to contact the office.
Club will run from 8:30am - 5pm at a cost of £20 per child per day with a discount for 
siblings at £15 per child per day. Snacks and drinks will be provided throughout the 
day but children will need to bring their own lunch.
Bookings and payment can be made through the school office. Each day is limited to 
20 places.

We explore, we create, 

we innovate.

Message from the PTFA
This Saturday (26th June) we are laying stone paths, 

building planters and filling them with soil - and we need 
all the help that we can get!

We’ll be on site from 8am and are hoping to finish by 
2pm (although this depends on the number of volunteers 

we have). Even if you can only spare an hour or two, it 
would be very much appreciated.

If you own a spade or wheelbarrow then please bring 
them along with you.

Thank you!!



TEAM AWARDS
OF THE WEEK

Reception
Isabelle Hill

Year 1
Bradley Mason

Year 2
Guy Reid

Year 3
Poppy Lindsay

Year 4
Freddie Owen

Year 5
Jamie Ives

Year 6
Jayden Unsworth
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Friday 25th June 2021

Curriculum news
Reception - This week we have been reading the Naughty Bus! 🚌We have been 
writing some super sentences for our wanted posters, to help us find the Naughty 
Bus! In maths we have been working on doubles and we have continued our work 
about People Who Help Us. 👷🏼👮🏻‍♀️🧑🏼‍⚕️

Year 1 - This week year one have been learning to sing along to 'The Yellow 
Submarine' and learned how to play the chorus on the glockenspiel.
We are looking forward to performing our song in the next few weeks!

Year 2 - In science Year 2 have investigated how different materials and objects can 
be manipulated by squashing, pulling, pushing, rolling and pinching. They loved 
practising all the events in preparation for our Sport's Day next week. In English, they 
have written some outstanding stories based on the class novel: Wind in the Willows. 
In Re, we have looked at what you can and can't do on the Sabbath day.

Year 3 – We have enjoyed taking part in an orienteering lesson during PE with the 
new resources we have in school. We have also been writing stories based on the 
Magic Faraway Tree.

Year 4 - This week, we welcomed a new friend into our class and have loved getting 
to know each other, created flood warning announcements to inform the public of an 
imminent bursting of riverbanks, and completed the level 1 course of Bikeability.

Year 5 - This week in history we have found out about the reasons why Athens 
became such a strong city. We have started to read and analyse Greek myths in 
English. We have also explored angles in maths and investigated the different ways of 
separating materials in science.

Year 6 - This year we have been comparing poems in English and discussing the 
impact of the language on the reader. In Maths we have been planning dream 
holidays and looking at how we can make this cost effective. In computing we have 
been looking at computer aided design and TinkerCad.

Cool Kids Registration Forms
Forms went out last week to the families who regulalry use Cool Kids for before and 
after school care. If you would like a form please notify the school office. Further 
information about Cool Kids can be found on the website.

Our curriculum theme is: Dare to Dream
Our value this half term is: Perseverance
Our PE value this half term is: Honesty


